UNITED STATES COMMISSION

for the Celebration of the Two Hundredth Anniversary of the Birth of

GEORGE WASHINGTON

1732 - 1932

Director
Representative Sol Bloom

1734 New York Avenue Washington, D.C. June 19, 1933

My dear Professor Roerich:

Now that the Celebration of the Two Hundredth Anniversary of the Birth of George Washington has come to a close, I wish to express to you, on behalf of the United States George Washington Bicentennial Commission, our appreciation for your outstanding services and cooperation in making this world-wide historic event the great success which it was.

I have in mind not only the splendid Washington Bicentennial Program which your Museum presented on February 22, 1932, but also your assistance in disseminating the ideas and ideals which prompted this great Celebration Ever since the early part of 1930, when your institution first began showing an active interest in the Bicentennial Celebration, your cooperation and that of your organization has been most helpful and gratifying. Because of the international importance of the Roerich Museum, the results of your cooperation were manifested in many parts of the world.

I desire on behalf of this Commission to present to you the official George Washington Bicentennial Medal as a material expression of our appreciation and as a memento of your part in this great enterprise. The Medal is being sent you under separate cover.

With my deep personal feeling of gratitude and with every good wish, I am

Sincerely yours,

(Signed) Sol Bloom, Director